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A C T I O N  R E Q U E S T  R E S P O N S E  
 

 
To:  Public Service Commission 
 
From:  Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
  Energy Section 
   Artie Powell, Manager 
   Doug Wheelwright, Technical Consultant 
   Eric Orton, Utility Analyst 
 
Date:  December 8, 2015 
 
Subject:  15-057-T06 - Questar Gas Company Compliance filing regarding Docket No. 14-

057-31 Report and Order  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

The Division recommends the Commission accept the tariff sheets as filed with the Commission 

on November 23, 2015 under Docket No. 14-057-T06. 

BACKGROUND 

On December 18, 2014, the Company filed an application for Tariff Modifications to Charge 

Transportation Customers for Use of Supplier-Non-Gas Services under Docket 14-057-31.  

During the succeeding 9 month period, parties held scheduling and technical conferences, 

participated in multiple discussions and filed direct, rebuttal and surrebuttal testimony.  On 

August 26, 2015, the Commission conducted a hearing and on November 9, 2015, the 

Commission issued its Report and Order.  Pursuant to the order, on November 23, 2015 the 

Company filed revised tariff sheets for Section 5.01, 5.05, 5.06 and 5.07 of the Questar Gas 

Tariff.  On November 23, 2015 the Commission issued an Action Request to Division to 
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investigate and make recommendations concerning the filed tariff changes.  This memo is the 

Division’s response to the Action Request.    

ISSUE 

The Commission Order approved a supplier non-gas service charge of $0.08896 per decatherm 

applied to daily imbalance volumes outside a +/- 5% tolerance for transportation customers 

taking service under the MT, TS and FT-1 rate schedules.  The Company has provided updates to 

Section 5.01, 5.05, 5.06 and 5.07 of the Questar Gas Tariff in compliance with the Commission 

Order.  The new rate will become effective as of February 1, 2016.   

In addition to the sections noted above, the Order indicates that Section 2.06 of the Company’s 

Tariff may also need to be revised.  The Company is directed to review this section and propose 

any necessary updates no later than one month prior to the filing of the next 191 pass-through 

account application.  The Division will continue to monitor this portion of the order and will 

review any change proposed to Section 2.06 in a future filing.   

DISCUSSION  

The Division has reviewed the tariff sheets attached to the Company’s filing and believes that 

they accurately portray the changes as outlined in the Commission Report and Order in Docket 

No. 14-057-31. 

CONCLUSION 

The Division recommends that the Commission approve the revised tariff sheets as filed by the 

Company. 

 

 

CC:  Barrie McKay, Questar Gas Company 
 Kelly Mendenhall, Questar Gas Company 
 Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services   
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